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 NORTHEAST BRANCH OPEN HOUSE  

TO REVEAL NEW HI-TECH MEETING ROOM 

Reading, PA – Wednesday, March 22, 2023 - The Northeast Branch of Reading 
Public Library invites the community to an Open House on Wednesday, March 29 
from 5 to 6:30 pm. The event will highlight the opening of the new Jerome I. 
Marcus Meeting Commons.  This hi-tech private meeting room, seating up to 12 
people, is free to the public and can be reserved. 

This is the third Reading Public Library branch that has been enhanced with a 
private huddle space supported through the generosity of Dr. Jerome Marcus.  It is 
outfitted with a UHD flat screen and “Bring Your Own Device” connectivity.  A 
noise rejection system allows for total privacy. 



The public is invited to drop in or stay awhile.  Refreshments will be served and 
the room’s features highlighted.  For more information, call the library’s 
Advancement Office at 610.478.8977.  
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